
 
 

February 5, 2020 
 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: In re The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion Energy Ohio, Case No. 15-1712-GA-
AAM 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 
On January 8, 2020, Staff filed a motion in this proceeding to clarify the procedures by 

which The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion Energy Ohio (DEO) could defer expenses 
associated with new initiatives under its Pipeline Safety Management Program (PSMP). On 
January 23, 2020, DEO filed a memorandum in response, which clarified DEO’s position and 
proposed discussing possible improvements to the existing reporting process for PSMP activities 
and deferred expenses. On January 30, 2020, Staff filed a Reply that proposed various changes 
and clarifications to the existing reporting process. 

  
DEO has reviewed Staff’s reply, and Staff’s proposed changes and clarifications are 

acceptable to DEO. To ensure that DEO’s obligations under the PSMP are clear, DEO would 
request that the Commission issue an Order adopting Staff’s changes. 

  
Please note that a copy of this correspondence will be filed electronically in this 

proceeding through the Commission’s Docketing Information System (DIS).  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Christopher T. Kennedy     
Counsel for The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a 
Dominion Energy Ohio 
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